
Cajalco Road  
Widening and Safety Enhancement Project

Public Comment Period Extended 
The comment period has been extended an additional 45 days for a total of 
90 days, from December 3, 2021, through March 3, 2022. Please submit 
comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report/ Environmental 
Impact Statement (Draft EIR/EIS) by March 3, 2022 via:

Mail: County of Riverside, Attn: Cajalco Draft EIR/EIS Comment Period, 3525 
14th Street, Riverside, CA 92501

Email: cajalcoroad-rctd@rivco.org 

Website: https://rcprojects.org/cajalco-road-widening

Please visit the Cajalco Road Widening and Safety Enhancement Project 
website at https://rcprojects.org/cajalco-road-widening for more 
information on the Project and to access the Draft EIR/EIS.

For more information about this study, call the County of Riverside at 
(951) 955-6759. For other transportation matters on State highways, call 
CALTRANS at (909) 383-2841.




